From: DES.Star

Subject: Re: Delay in Release of March 2022 DES Star Ratings [SEC=0OFFICIAL]
Date: Monday, 16 May 2022 4:21:00 PM
Dear CEO,

March 2022 Disability Employment Services (DES) Star Ratings

Please note that the March 2022 DES Star Ratings will not be released today. DSS would
like to apologise for the late notice, however the decision to delay was only made today.

The delay is not as a result of any issues with the March 2022 DES Star Ratings, they are
ready to go. The later release is due to the current political climate.

As soon as we have a new release date we’ll let you know.

If you require additional information or further assistance regarding DES Star Ratings,
please email DESStar@dss.gov.au.

Regards

DES Star Ratings team
Disability Employment Services
Department of Social Services

E: DESStar@dss.gov.au

The Department of Social Services acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout
Australia, and their continuing connection to land, water and community. We pay our respects to them
and their cultures, and to Elders both past and present.



